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At Leeds & Broomfield we build strong foundations for all; to learn, 
flourish and fill their hearts with God’s love. Everyone is important, 

valued and needed to make L&B grow. We give a quality all round 
nurturing education which develops the whole child; If the rain 

came we would not fall. 

“As many hands build a house, so many hearts make a school.” 

(Matthew Ch 7 24-27) 

Respect       Resilience     Empathy    Curiosity   Honesty 

Nurture - ‘It is about learning - breaking down barriers’. 

 

It has been lovely to welcome back old and new families to the school. I wel-
come Krasimir, Eden, Nevaeh, Ruby, Connie, Felicity, Jude F, Jude G, Athur, 
Dennis, Panayiota, Isabella, Linnie-Mae, Teddy, Charlie, Harry and Clark. .   

Please read above our school Christian vision. This is what leads me 
as the head of school and guides me in all decisions. The children 

are very aware of this and this supports them in all their learning at 
school.  

 

 



 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Carter 

Foxes— Emir 

Squirrels—Alfie M 

Badgers — Sindy 

 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners is: Ronny  

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—Max 

Foxes— George Y 

Squirrels— Harry 

PE times for class. All children MUST come to school on the days below in their active 

uniform. This can be worn everyday. please remember no jewellery including ear-rings 

on these days.  

Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday 

Foxes - Tuesday and Thursday 

Squirrels - Wednesday and Thursday 

Badgers - Tuesday and Wednesday 



Future Dates: 

CLUBS start week beginning the 11th September.  

Thursday 14th September School Photographer 

Thursday 221st September—Year 3 start swimming lessons 

Monday 25th September - New YrR parent catch up at 2:15pm. 

Monday 25th September 2:45pm FOLSA AGM - all welcome to attend.  

 

 

 

 

Open Events for New Year R joining us in September 2024 - Please contact 
the office to book a slot: 

Tour Dates are: 

27th September at 9:30am 

27th September at 11:15am 

2nd October at 9:30am 

2nd October at 11:15am 

13th October at 9:30am 

13th October at 11;15am 

18th October at 11:15am 

 

Four families per tour   
    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents have a legal duty to ensure that their children attend school regularly and arrive on time. 

Regular attendance is essential to the all-round development of the child and they should be al-

lowed to take full advantage of educational opportunities available to them in order to make good 

progress in their learning. Poor attendance undermines their educational attainment and pro-

gress and, sometimes, puts pupils at risk by encouraging anti-social behaviour. 

It is the parents’ responsibility to contact the school on the first day their child is absent. This is a 

safeguarding issue requirement so that all parties know that your child is safe and their wherea-

bouts is known. Parents should regularly update the school and inform the school when their 

child is returning. 

Pupils are expected to arrive by 8.45 am. All pupils that arrive late must report, with their parent 
to the school office where the reason for lateness is recorded. 

If you are finding getting your child to school by 8:45 difficult please arrange to speak to 

Mrs Steer.  

This does not affect the children on the bus.  

 


